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Sherri Oberg
Chief Executive Officer
Acusphere, Inc.
38 Sidney Street
Cambridge, MA 02139

SUBJECT: INQUIRY DOCKET N0. 030-33890/96-002

Dear Ms. Oberg:

This refers to a telephone inquiry by James Bondick of this office with Dr.
Julie Ann Straub of your staff on July 19, 1996. This inquiry concerned
activities authorized by the above listed NRC license.

From this discussion, we understand the following:
.

You have never possessed material authorized by this license and do not plan
to acquire such material in the near future. We further understand that you'

; will notify this office by telephone or in writing prior to acquiring licensed
: material.
4

', If our understanding is incorrect, please inform us in writing.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice", Part 2,
,

Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter will be placed in
the Public Document Room. No reply to this letter is required; however, we
will be pleased to discuss any questions with you.

! Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
,.

OR!G!NE StGNED BY:

John D. Kinneman, Chief
Nuclear Material Safety Branch 2;

4 Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
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Sherri Oberg
Chief Executive Officer
Acusphere, Inc.
38 Sidney Street
Cambridge, MA 02139

SUBJECT: INQUIRY DOCKET NO. 030-33890/96-002

Dear Ms. Oberg:

This refers to a telephone inquiry by James Bondick of this office with Dr.
Julie Ann Straub of your staff on July 19, 1996. This inquiry concerned
activities authorized by the above listed NRC license.

From this discussion, we understand the following:

You have never possessed material authorized by this license and do not plan
to acquire such material in the near future. Ile further understand that you
will notify this office by telephone or in writing prior to acquiring licensed
material.

If our understanding is incorrect, please inform us in writing.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice", Part 2,
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter will be placed in
the Public Document Room. No reply to this letter is required; however, we
will be pleased to discuss any questions with you.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

/
jY

hn D./Kinneman, Chief
N lear Material Safety Branch 2
D' vision of Nuclear Materials Safety
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